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25th November 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have had a very busy term and there is much planned before we break for 

Christmas. We have raised both money and awareness in a number of charity events, 

and opened our doors to a range of outside speakers and guests. The hard work and 

positive contributions our students make to the school community continue to impress 

us: there has been a very positive feeling around the school. 

 

Late Opening 

The school library is open until 5pm each evening if students wish to stay behind either 

to wait for their lift home or to complete homework or revision. Please note that the 

library will not be supervised, but school staff will be on site. 

 

Curriculum 

I have attached a summary of our school’s curriculum at Key Stage 3 to ensure all 

parents/carers are clear about the breadth and depth of the curriculum that is 

delivered here. This will give you an overview and an opportunity to understand what 

your child is learning and how their curriculum develops over time. 

 

Parents’ Forum 

The next parents’ forum is calendared for Monday 2nd December at 7.30pm. where 

we will be delivering: 

• The school’s Relationship and Sex Education policy; 

• The outcomes of the parent survey; 

• Safeguarding – internet safety workshop – how to keep my child safe 

 

Attendance 

As you know we continue to work as hard as we can to encourage all students to 

attend school regularly and meet the expectation of at least 95% attendance. Mr 

Dwight is launching a weekly attendance competition. The year group with the highest 

attendance each week will be rewarded with a day in non-school uniform. This will run 

until Christmas. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr A Fell 

Headteacher 

 


